
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 20, 2014

Attn: Scott Sedlar
Xchange Telecom Corporation
3611 14th Avenue     
Brooklyn, NY 11219

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Scott Sedlar,

This refers to application, File No.   0563-EX-ST-2014, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  We
are unable to proceed any further with your application because the required fee has not been paid.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     24903

                  Sincerely,

     Nnake Nweke
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


